
The Town of Otsego Town Board held a 2020 Budget Workshop on the 17th day of October 2019 at the 
Town Building, Fly Creek, NY at 5:00PM.  

Town Board Members Present: 
Meg Kiernan   Supervisor 
Carina Franck   Councilperson      
Tom Hohensee  Councilperson 
Bennett Sandler  Councilperson 

Also Present: 
Pamela Deane   Town Clerk 

Supervisor Kiernan call the meeting to order. 

The Town Board went through the proposed 2020 Town Budget making further adjustments 
along the way.  

Another workshop was scheduled for October 23rd at 5:00PM. 

Supervisor Kiernan instructed the Town Board Members to be at the Town Building at 5:00PM Monday 
October 28th to accept a $125,000.00 check from Senator Seward. 

Meeting ended at 6:15PM 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Pamela Deane/Town Clerk


